
 

                  Town of Los Gatos 
 

Police Department 
      MEETING MINUTES  110 E. Main St. 

Los Gatos, CA  95030 
(408) 354-5257 

YOUTH COMMISSION MEETING 
     TUESDAY, APRIL 9, 2013 -7:00 P. M.  

     TOWN COUNCIL CHAMBERS  
 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER/ROLL CALL 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:10 p.m. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
Motion by Rodd Farhadi to approve the meeting minutes of March 12, 2013. Seconded by Jack 
Horan.  All in Favor 
 
VERBAL COMMUNICATION  
 
There were no verbal communications for this meeting. 

  
ITEMS OF DISCUSSION 
 
MacKenzie Jackson made a presentation about the Under 21 event being held on April 27, 2013. 
She commented that the committee was busy making flyers, posters, banners, and requested the 
Youth Commissioners help to spread the word about the event.  
 
Matt Mingrone made an update on the progress with Facebook and stated that they had posted 
the agenda for the meeting on Facebook last week. 
 
Stefan Montana commented that there has been little posted on Instagram this month. 
 
The Youth Commission commented on the need to reconnect with the businesses following the 
letter that was mailed in February. It was suggested to either do a follow-up letter or visit the 
businesses to check in. 
 
Ben Baranovsky commented that the Commission will need to vote on a Youth Friendly 
Business for 2013 at the May meeting. The Youth Commissioners discussed possible 
establishments and had narrowed it down to: 

• Pizza My Heart 
• Main Street Burger 
• Café Flores 

 
Claire Strickland, Hyuntai Byun, Crystal Huang, and Shomik Jain all attended the Cupertino 
Youth Commission meeting on March 27, 2013.  

• Commented that their Youth Commission did a lot of collaborative projects with the 
community. Some of the projects were the giving week, walk to school week and the 
Senior Tea event. 



 
 
ITEMS OF INFORMATION 
 
Chief Seaman commented on the recent graffiti incidents occurring in Town.  

• Commented on a new program called TipSoft that the LGMSPD will be launching in a 
few weeks. 

Ben Baranovsky commented that the application process for student commissions is underway 
and applications may be submitted to Jackie Rose. 
 
COMMISSION MATTERS 
 
There were no Commission matters for this meeting. 

 
ADJOURNMENT  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:42 p.m. 
 
 
Attest: 
 
Jackie Rose, Recording Secretary 
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